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Sepienber 7, 1938

Dear ¥r. Keyniger,

Your telegram has arrived in the absence of Mr.douglas
fyom the Univorsiiy. We have, however, made a good many enquiries here
with a view to rinding somsofie who would T11) the positions you outlime,
unfortunately without success. It happens to be a bad time of the year
ag the University is not in session yef, and we cannot reach many of the
departnental heads who might heve had iikely candidates. The University
does not have an employnent dburpeau where such information is readily
acceszible. I am so sorry tbat in tlhe absence of the Frincipal we were

not able to be of resl help to you in this matter.

Yours fajthfully,

Principal's Secretary

S. lambert ¥eyniger, Esq.,
The Lebanon School,
New Isbanon, K.Y.




